
 

 

 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

Cadetta Johnston Transit Facility at Highway 50 and Cadetta Road 
 

 
Project Details 
Brampton Transit’s new maintenance and storage facility will be named the Cadetta Johnston Transit 
Facility, in honour of the Johnston family. The Johnston family’s historical ties to the area date back to 
the early 19th Century and the facility’s commemorative naming recognizes their significant 
contributions.  
 
The new facility is essential to support the continued growth of the bus fleet and will significantly 
enhance Brampton’s capacity to meet the city’s growing transit needs. The first phase of the new facility 
will be approximately 460,000 sq. ft. and is expected to house approximately 250 buses. It will be 
designed to accommodate future electrification, pending additional funding. 
 



 
 

   
 

 

 Construction Timeline 
• Expected Start: Mobilization March 1, 2025  

 

What to Expect 
• Heavy equipment on the site 

• Multiple trucks entering and exiting on Highway 50 

• Use of the Cadetta Road entrance 

• Dust in the air during construction 

• Significant presence of construction workers 

• Increased noise during weekdays, from 7 am to 7 pm 

• Construction activities include drill rigs, concrete trucks and power tools 

  

Have Questions?    
• Call: 3-1-1 

• Visit: brampton.ca/thirdfacility  
 

 
  
We appreciate your cooperation and patience during this construction.   

 
 

https://www.brampton.ca/EN/residents/transit/Projects-Initiatives/Pages/Transit-Maintenance-Facility.aspx

